May 29, 2014 pIRANEE

NMOCD Engineering
ATTN: Phillip R. Goetze
1220 South St. Francis Dr.
Santa Fe, NM 87505

RE: J Cooper Enterprises
T. Anderson #3 (API 30-025-06031)
SWD Approval 1434

Mr. Goetze:

I am following up on an “Engineering Report” sent in October 2013, my client keeps
asking.

The report addressed conditions of approval for SWD 1434,
If you did not receive the report, please let me know and I can forward a new copy.

I appreciate your consideration, and look forward to hearing from you.

Thanks,
U4

Eddie W. Seay, Agent
Eddie Seay Consulting
601 W. Illinois
Hobbs, NM 88242
575-392-2236
seayO4(@leaco.net



